
Advertise	your	business	while	supporting	Warren	County	South	Little	League!	

It	takes	two	things	for	a	Little	League	season	to	be	successful,	time	and	money.		Countless	
hours	are	needed	from	volunteers	such	as	coaches,	board	members	and	umpires.		If	time	is	
something	you	could	not	offer,	maybe	a	financial	contribution	is	how	you	show	your	support	
to	South	Little	League.	

Proudly	display	your	company	logo	on	a	3’	x	8’	banner	showing	your	support	of	Warren	
County	South	Little	League	and	join	our	efforts	to	teach	youth	baseball	in	our	community.	

We	have	display	spaces	available	at	all	of	our	facilities	so	that	your	message	can	reach	the	
people	who	support	local	businesses.	Warren	County	South	Little	League	is	dependent	upon	
the	local	business	community	to	fund	our	league.	100%	of	your	donations	go	directly	to	
equipment	&	uniforms	for	the	kids,	umpires	and	other	required	maintenance	and	league	
expenses.		We	simply	cannot	exist	with	the	support	from	local	business	owners.		

ALL	Banners	will	be	displayed	through	our	Fall	League	Season	(March	–	October)	

________	One	3’x8’	banner	$300		
________	Each	Additional	Banner	$200	

If	you	choose	a	one	or	more	banners	package,	please	indicate	the	field(s)	of	your	choice	below.	

__________	Phil	Moore	Park	 __________	Field	6	(Basil	Griffin	Park)	

__________	Field	7	(Basil	Griffin	Park)	 __________	Field	4	(Basil	Griffin	Park)	

	Provide	company	information	below:	

Company	Name									______________________________________________________________	
Contact	Name													______________________________________________________________	
Company	Address				______________________________________________________________	
Contact	Phone	#	 						______________________________________________________________	
Contact	email													______________________________________________________________	

**	PLEASE	ATTACH	ANY	LOGO	ARTWORK	OR	EMAIL	AT	THE	ADDRESS	LISTED	BELOW	**	

Checks	are	to	be	made	payable	to:	

WCSLL		
PO	Box	51151,	
Bowling	Green,	KY	42102-4451	

For	additional	information	please	feel	free	to	contact	our	Board	of	director	David Coffey	at	
270-392-0687	or	email	Fundraising@wcsll.com

*If	you	cannot	support	WCSLL	at	the	above	levels,	any	and	all	donations	will	be	graciously	accepted	and 
appreciated.




